
Motorcycle Safety Courses Offered 

 

09/26/14  

From Commander, Navy Installations 

Command Public Affairs 

WASHINGTON (NNS) -- Navy 

motorcycle safety training courses will 

be offered to Sailors during October on 

a limited, first-come-first-served basis 

while new instructor schedules are 

secured for the new fiscal year. 

Sailors interested in taking a class may 

sign up by visiting the Navy's Enterprise 

Safety Application Management System  
 

(ESAMS) website or by checking with their local installation safety office. 

Sailors who are qualified motorcycle safety instructors and are interested in volunteering to teach, should contact their 

local installation safety office. Volunteer instructor courses will be posted on the ESAMs website.  

 

Courses will include: Basic Rider Courses 1 and 2, the Advanced Rider Course, and Motorcycle Sportbike Rider Course.  

 

"Each command has the option to request surge training for a specific number of students, at a specific location, for a 

specific type of class," said CNIC's Safety Director, Rick Maiello.  

 

To schedule motorcycle training, go to the Navy's Safety Training Program website at 

http://www.navymotorcyclerider.com 
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